
Project Update: February 2016 
 
Our first step in this project has been done. We have collected interview and questionnaire 
data from fish farmers. We did collaboration with department of Marine and Fisheries of 
Padang Pariaman district. The department has field staff as community assistants. As their 
job, the staff visit fish farmer groups regularly. We provided the staff with questionnaires and 
other education materials such as otter identification sheets, leaflets, posters, and booklets. 
Questionnaires were filled when the staff visited fish farmer groups.  
From results of the questionnaires, we could identify fish farms that have high otter visitation. 
Next step is collaboration with the fish-farmers to trap otters.  
 
 

 
Coordinator of field staff of Marine and Fisheries Department submitted results of 
questionnaires to our team. 
 
 
 


